
 

 

 
31st March 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
 
As we approach the Year 11 and 13 students’ final term, we look forward to being able to 
celebrate their time with us at All Hallows.  In formulating our approach for celebration, we 
must therefore plan for what we know can happen, as opposed to what we hope will 
happen.   
 
Whilst we will hold a version of our Leavers Day, due to the on-going restrictions, we are 
unable to hold a formal Prom for Year 11, or Leavers Dinner for Year 13.  With all of this 
continued uncertainty and being mindful of both the emotional and financial expense that 
go into the preparation for such events, we felt it was best to set out clear expectations at 
this early stage so that families do not commit money to events that may end up being 
cancelled. 
 
By June 21st when we hopefully will reach step 4 of the roadmap out of Covid restrictions, 
the indication is that the Government hopes to be able to remove all remaining social 
restrictions. It is worth noting however that events such as “weddings or other life events” 
may not at that stage be able to return to normal immediately and may still have limits 
imposed upon them. 
 
We will continue to monitor the situation and share plans and dates of the Leavers Day, 
when appropriate.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
M A Baines 
Headteacher 

 


